
 

 

 

 

BUENA VISTA ADVENTURES INC. ANNUAL MEETING NOTICE 

Dear homeowners, 
 
Due to the current Covid 19 pandemic and the rise of cases locally and nationwide as well as to 
protect the health and safety of all of our residents, we will not be holding our Annual Buena 
Vista Adventures Inc. meeting. 
 
In lieu of the meeting which was scheduled for Wednesday, January 20th, 2021 at 7:00 PM, 
BVA financial updates and pertinent information will be posted on our website: 
www.buenavistaadventure.org 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support.  We wish you all good health and safety in these 
times. 
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